
Community / Labor 

Summer Picnics 

Todd Berch 

Connecticut AFL-CIO 

(860) 571-6191 ext. 230 

tberch@ctaflcio.org 

Nate Brown 

International Union of Operating Engineers  

(203) 980-9169 

nbrown@local478.org 

F O R  M O R E  I N F O R M A T I O N :  

This summer, join us at our summer picnics where community and labor will come 

together to eat, meet and talk with elected officials. 
 

Summer Picnics will be held on the third Thursdays of the month: Rain or Shine 

June 19, 2014 

Special Guest: TBD 

July 17, 2014 

Special Guest: Gov. Dannel P. Malloy 

August 21, 2014 

Special Guest: TBD 
 

All  picnics will run from 4:30 pm until dark. 

Location: IUOE Local 478, 1965 Dixwell Ave, Hamden, CT 

 

Free Food & Free Drinks & Kid’s activities  

Sponsored by: 

mailto:tberch@ctaflcio.org?subject=Community%20/%20Labor%20Summer%20Picnics
mailto:nbrown@local478.org?subject=Community%20/%20Labor%20Summer%20Picnics


June 9, 2014 

 

 

Dear UNION Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Local 478 is working in conjunction with a number of other unions and 

the AFL-CIO to host three events over the summer that will enable us to 

energize our membership and convey the message to our elected 

officials that the number one priority of Connecticut workers is the 

creation of jobs through long term investment by the State of 

Connecticut.  To that end, we will be hosting three summer outings on 

the third Thursday of June, July and August.   The evenings will include 

a barbeque, cold beer and soda and visits from a number of state and 

congressional officials who will address job creation and workforce 

expansion. 

 

This is a family event with spouses, significant others and children 

welcome.  A number of town committee members and pro-job groups 

will also be joining us.  Therefore, I hope you will consider this my 

personal invitation to you and your members to come to the Local 478 

Hall in Hamden from 4:30 to whatever time they want to leave on 

Thursday June 19, Thursday, July 17 and Thursday, August 21.  We 

have included a flyer so you can spread the word. 

 

 

Looking forward to seeing you next week and throughout the summer, 

 

 

Craig Metz 

Business Manager 
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